
October 3, 2023

Dear TCU Students, Faculty and Staff,

Texas Christian University has much to celebrate, and as we enter the finale of our
Sesquicentennial year, our community is also building a bright future for TCU’s next
150 years. You can feel the impact of TCU’s ever-expanding vision to be a world-class,
values-centered university in the academic and personal development of incredible
Horned Frog students; in the passion and talent of our faculty and staff; in the
generosity of alumni and donors who have invested in Lead On: A Campaign for TCU;
and in the master planning and expansion of TCU’s unrivaled campus environment for
living and learning.

Presidential Investiture
Most importantly, we celebrate leadership
and what it means at TCU. On Thursday,
November 9, the TCU community will
celebrate leadership with the formal
Investiture of President Daniel W. Pullin.

Many of you know President Pullin; since
his naming as President in December
2022, he has spent countless hours
meeting with the people of TCU to learn
and participate in the full and complex
work of our beloved university. He has
been an excellent partner to me and his
colleagues in every area of campus.

This long-held academic tradition will acknowledge President Pullin’s first year as
President, as well as acknowledge the shared responsibility of stewarding TCU’s legacy
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of scholarship and knowledge into a promising future. An investiture is a time for us to
gather as a community and reaffirm the University’s commitment to our values.

Mark Your Calendars 
In the coming weeks we will be releasing viewing locations and event ticket availability,
so stay tuned to your email for opportunities to engage; you can always check TCU’s
calendar for updates.

In a season of celebrations, our upcoming Presidential Investiture allows us to
underscore the importance of leadership, innovation, inclusion and community in a
rare and special way. I hope that you will all show support for our President and
participate in this historic event for TCU.

Thank you and Go Frogs!

Victor J. Boschini, Jr.
Chancellor
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